
From: Ellis Ralph
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Cc: Ralph Ellis
Subject: Permit modification
Date: Monday, May 04, 2015 10:00:32 AM

Please do NOT allow this modification of permit, allowing land application of more waste.  Data already
show rising e coli and reduced oxygen in the water. 

You must not allow people to damage the Buffalo river, and saddle Sent from my iPad

Businesses have no inherent right to ruin this river and the state government does have an inherent
and explicit responsibility to protect it.  Please do so now. 

Ralph Ellis
745 N Sequoyah Dr
Fayetteville AR 72701
479.871.9117
ralphiel@inbox.com
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